
Review of a Proposal Seeking a concession in Town Lake Park 

Management and Operation of Excursion Boat Services on Lady Bird Lake 

Solicitation #: RFP TVN0048 

 

On January 29th, Parks and Recreation and Purchasing Department staff met with Jane Rivera, Chair 
Parks and Recreation Board, to evaluate the single proposal received from the above referenced 
Request for Proposals (RFP). As stated in City of Austin Code of Ordinances Section 8-1-74 the 
Environmental Board and Design Commission may participate in the evaluation; however, both entities 
decided to defer to the judgment of the Parks and Recreation Board representative. Therefore, based 
upon the review of the proposal submitted and the evaluation criteria provided and in accordance with 
the above referenced section of the City’s Code of Ordinances, the Boards and Commission make a joint 
recommendation to council to grant the concession to the best evaluated proposer: Lone Star Riverboat, 
Inc. 
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